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17 September 2019 

 

Re: Winning Class Premier Reading Challenge Party  

Dear Parents and Caregivers of Year 2 Students 

Year 2 worked really hard during the Premier Reading Challenge and Year 2 was the cohort that 

read the most books in all of St Paul’s! Amazing work Year 2!  

The class will receive a party as a result and all expenses will be paid by the school. It will be a 

pizza party which links to the students’ current mathematical learning and investigations 

involving fractions. The students will plan the menu and assist in calculating the number of each 

type of pizza to order.  

This letter is informing you that your child will be eating pizza for lunch on Thursday 19 September 

2019. Please pack a regular crunch and sip and morning tea.  

The pizza will be nut free and there will be gluten and dairy free options as well to cater for all 

student’s dietary needs.  

If you have any concerns about your child eating pizza on Thursday 19 September or do not wish 

for your child to eat pizza, please Seesaw message, email or come and see us in the classroom. If 

your child will not be eating pizza, please also pack a regular lunch. 

Warmest regards 

Marnie Ferguson and Jenelle Cross 

Year 2 Classroom Teachers  


